
 
 
             
             
             

              
Statistics 

 This month 
November 
2022 

Last month 
October 
2022 

Year to 
date 2022 

Previous 
year 

2021(total) 

Patron Activity 
    

OPAC Logins 197 224 2204 3081 

SIP2 Logins 541 550 6065 6775 

Main Door Count 2752 2500 27574 n/a 

Circulation and Renewals 
    

Checkouts 4331 4377 42680 28723 

Renewed items 95 121 5209 9125 

E-audio & E-book checkouts 460 560 5130 5491 

Total items checked out 4886 5058 53019 43339 

Holds Requested 
    

Holds by Staff 120 147 1435 1683 

Holds by OPAC 136 117 1341 1495 

Item Counts 
    

Total items in library 29170 29006 29170 32879 

Public Access Computers 
    

Logins 210 208 2276 2104 

Resource Sharing Savings 
    

Cost savings 
4420.15 4253.53 31862.26 n/a 

Items borrowed by consortium 
libraries 

233 267 2724 n/a 

Items borrowed from 
consortium libraries 

163 229 2659 n/a 

Volunteer Hours 
    

Hours worked by volunteers 
53.5 47 475 260 
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Events 
We are averaging between 14-20 kids for each weekly storytime. 
We are working with local authors to have book signing events.  So far two authors 
have had events at the library. 
Take and make craft kits continue to be very popular with over 50 being given out each 
month. For December we have a snowman ornament kit to take home and a tree 
ornament to make in the library.   
In December we are having a coloring contest for all ages,.  Color a sheet, and return it 
to be entered into a drawing.  We are also doing a weekly guessing game, closest 
guess wins a prize each week. 
Teen game afternoons are gaining more teen participants each week. 

Projects ongoing 
We are working with a high school student to create a mural on the wall in the teen room.  City 
crews prepped the wall and the design is in process! 

New Library update 
We are finishing a linear foot count of our current collection to determine the bare minimum 
amount of shelving necessary in a new space.  
Conversations continue about potential temporary or permanent spaces in town.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


